
Board Action Required ✓  

No Action Required ☐ 

To: ​ Coppell ISD Board of Trustees  

From:  Stephanie Flores, Executive Director of Intervention Services 

​ Kristin Davis, Director of Early Childhood and Intervention Services 
 
Date:​ August 25, 2025   

Cc:​ Dr. Angie Brooks 

Re:  Dallas Regional Day School Program for the Deaf (RDSPD) - Shared Service Agreement 
(SSA) 

Coppell ISD has two Shared Services Agreements with Plano ISD and Dallas ISD.  These SSAs are 
to ensure that our Deaf and Hard of Hearing students continue to have uninterrupted service 
provision if either fiscal agent defaults as an RDSPD. 

As a member district in both SSAs, agreements require board approval and a signature.  Dallas 
RDSPD is the only LEA that has updated its SSA for this school year.  Currently, CISD does not 
have any students receiving services through the Dallas or Plano RDSPD. 

RECOMMENDATION:  Consideration for board approval and the district representative’s 
signature. 
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